
From: Michael K. Marran  
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 9:31 AM 
To: housespeciallegislation@rilegislature.gov. 
Cc: Joanne Esposito <joanneesposito87@gmail.com>; riww1cc@gmail.com 
Subject: H5233 - Renaming Bridges for SK Medal of Honor Recipients 
 
I would like to register my personal support for H5233.  As part of South Kingstown’s celebration of its 
300th Anniversary this year, the town has given recognition to its 3 Medal of Honor recipients.  This bill 
would rename 3 local bridges in their honor as part of that recognition. I urge its passage. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael K. Marran, 
Vice-President 
Town Council 
Town of South Kingstown RI 
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